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United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region III
Mr. D. G. Wiedeman, Acting Chief
Materials Radiation Protection
Section 1
799 Roosevelt Rd.
Glen Ellyn, IL 60137

November 30, 1981

Dear Mr. Wiedeman:

Regarding your letter dated November 19, 1981 of Notice of Non-compliance,
I will make the following statements under oath: -

1. Radiation level and contamination surveys will be performed on a
weekly basis. Corrective action is taken to reinforce the duty of
the responsible personnel. More strict supervision and double
checking mechanisms are established to ensure that the guideline is
fulfilled.

2. Dose calibrator will be tested for linearity quarterly. The non-
compliances occurred in 1979 and 80. In fact, it had already been
rectified in 1981. We will continue to comply with guideline and
prevent the non-compliance from recurrence.

3. Radiation Safety Committee will meet on quarterly basis. Lack of
enthusiasm among the committee members is the main cause of the non-
compliance. The members ice strongly persuaded to attend the meetings.
Future meetings will be held quarterly, even though absenteeism is
significar.t. If necessary, the membership will be restructured to
improve the attendance.

The above corrective actions are in effect immediately.

Sincerely,

d, W
En -Lin Yeh( M.D.
Director 911211
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